
Report to Mayor and Council 

October 2016 

 

   Rounds 

         September YTD 

 

2010  2,999  26,903 

 

2011  2,983  23,781 

 

2012  3,281  29,604 

 

2013  3,343  26,361 

 

2014  3,382               25,265 

 

2015  3,135               23,380 

 

2016  2,773  23,439 

 

Last week the Links hosted the Division I Girls District Tournament.  Thank you to the 

following volunteers who helped with this tournament:  Larry Hilbert, Jean Ann Hilbert, 

Gerry Clark, John Fry, and Lowell Burton.    

 

The new #9 green was used for both the Fall Classic, which is the practice round for the 

District competitors, and the District Tournament.  The green and design were very well 

received.  We will be closing the green down for the remainder of this season to allow the 

root system to get more established.  We’re planning to have the green available at the 

start of the 2017 golf season April 1st.  

 

Also a special thanks to, Matt Doran and the Golf Maintenance staff,  for having the 

course in excellent shape for the tournament. 

 

Fairway aeifcation will take place Thursday October 20th. 

 

 

  

 

 


